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Over the summer of 2013, eleven more study abroad students started the program. Given the 
enthusiastic response to the program so far, we are preparing to launch it to the entire WCOB in 
September of 2013. As this program expands to the entire college, more promotional events will 
be held. Four information sessions about the program have been scheduled, two at the main 
campus library and two at the WCOB. I will also be working with the GEO to provide information 
at the campus-wide study abroad fair and job fair about the certificate program. One major goal 


	Academic BRASS

